
 

Principal Message for August 13, 2021 

 

 

 
 

 

Greetings Lake Myra Families! 
 
Thank you to the PTA and to everyone who joined us at 'Tears and Cheers' and to those who donated 
to 'Stock the Fridge', the staff greatly appreciated your generosity! 
 
PLEASE JOIN US: The first virtual PTA meeting will be held August 17 at 6:30pm 
at https://meet.google.com/jty-baie-ufn  
 
Family Fun Night at Pelican's Snowballs (Knightdale) is August 25, 4-9 pm. Come on over and 
support the PTA while enjoying a frosty treat. Part of each sale will go to support the LMES PTA.  
 
On behalf of the Wendell Chamber of Commerce and the Harvest Festival Planning Committee, we 
are reaching out to kids ages 6-10 who either live in Wendell, or attend a school in Wendell to enter 
the 2021 Hunger Heroes Contest, formerly "Little Miss & Mister Wendell.” This is a fantastic 
opportunity to raise money for our local food banks that support families in our community through 
programs like BackPack Buddies and more! The girl & boy who raise the most money will be crowned 
our Hometown Hunger Heroes--Little Miss & Mister Wendell at the Harvest Festival on October 2nd. 
Contestants will ride in the parade at 10am and then appear on stage for the announcement of the 
winner and grand totals. To register, complete THIS FORM by September 10. We are looking forward 
to a fantastic event for the Harvest Festival!  
 
Fall Book Fair—September 20-24th—More information is coming. 
 
SAVE THE DATE—Fall Carnival at the Lake, November 5th, from 5-7:30 pm. 
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Sincerely,   
Tina Zarzecki 

 

 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
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